
 

 

  

 
 

                            29 May 2020 
 
Dear Residents,  
  
After the President’s announcement on the weekend indicating that under Level 3 of the National 
lockdown, the construction industry will be opening again on 1 June 2020, we’ve received a 
number of calls from residents inquiring if they can proceed with their approved variation request. 
 
Please note that although the construction industry will be operating again, to ensure the safety 
and wellbeing of residents, our Evergreen Villages will continue to only allow emergency 
maintenance / repair work to be done. 
 
Only requests for emergency maintenance / repair work will be able to proceed under strict village 
protocols that will be shared in a separate document. 
 
Patio roofs / enclosures, braais, louvre awnings, wall mounted arm awnings and drop-down blinds 
are not deemed as emergency maintenance / repair work and installation of these items can only 
be done at a later stage once the risk of infections are lower. 
 
Your cooperation and patience with the above regulations are appreciated. 
 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
 
Riaan Gouws 
Village Manager 
072 600 2499 
 
 
 
 


